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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 
I encourage the legislature to approve the Governor’s budget proposal for DODD and to invest 
additional dollars into these vital services to raise direct support professional wages to at least 
an average of $20.64 (vs. a current average of about $13/hour), just like the current wages of 
DSPs working for state-operated developmental centers.  
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